
November 18, 1936. 

Mr. L. V. Eamon, Regional Director, 
National Labor Relations Board., 
20 North Necker Drive, 
Chicago, Illinois. 

Dear Mr. Bement 

Thank you for your letter of November 13th. 
The suggestions incorporated therein are good oses and 
I shall use thou 

If your office did met receive galley proofs 
of the second tee days of hearings in Ssptmiber covering 
the testimony of Lake trine  Nhandials and Pinkerton, please 
advise me immediately became*I hove a few of these galleys 
available. 

Tours very truly, 

Harold Weisberg, Rditor 
Subcommittee of the 
Committee on Iducatlon and Labor, 
Under S. R. 266 


